
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:   Dr. Carol Kelley, Superintendent of Schools 

   Board of Education 

 

FROM:  Dr. Alicia Evans, Assistant Superintendent of Finance and Operations 

 

SUBJECT:  2018-2019 Food Service Renewal  

 

DATE:   February 13, 2018 

 

 

On July 26, 2016, the Board of Education approved the renewal of intergovernmental agreement with the Oak 

Park River Forest High School for student meals. The term of the agreement was 2016-17, 2017-18, and 2018-

19 school years. 

 

In 2018-2019, the price of meals will not increase. However, the Illinois Board of Education requires an annual 

renewal agreement. Since there isn’t a price increase and the intergovernmental agreement has already been 

approved, this is an informational item.  
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